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The constant quest for knowledge, learning and adventure…… 

Newsletter: Weekending 26th January 2018 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

 

Riaz – Has stopped to have a chat each day 

whilst sharing his fabulous manners. 

 

 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Chloe and Ronnie  

Rabbits: Leo and River 

Foxes: Florence and Riley  

Woodpeckers: Jesse and Gracie  

Owls: Gabriella and 

Mackenzie 

Squirrels: Jaiden and Alfie 

Moles: James and Aylin 

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

 

Summer Club/Childcare 

 

Please see link to booking form 

http://suttonvalence.sites.schooljotter2.com/dow

nloadfile/10439332 

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

This week the class with the best 

attendance was Moles with a fantastic 

98.21% 

Well done!! 

 

New Governor Appointed 

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to 

our new school governor Naomi Clout. As a 

parent of three children in our school Miss   

Clout knows the school well which will be 

great for adding a parent view to meetings. 

 

Vacancy 

 

A Vacancy has arisen for the position of a 

School Cleaner. The hours are 4pm – 6pm 

term time, plus one week, the hourly rate is 

£7.70. 

If you or someone you know is interested 

please contact Louise Evans (Business 

Manager) for further information via the 

school office.   

 

Wraparound Care 

 

Do we need to extend wraparound care by 

increasing extra places?  If you find it 

difficult to book wraparound via Gateway 

because the club is full could you please 

inform the office staff and we will monitor 

this over the next month to see how many 

extra places we may need. This will then 

enable us to look at possibly deploying extra 

staff to accommodate your childcare needs  

in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://suttonvalence.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/10439332
http://suttonvalence.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/10439332


 

PTA 

 

Thank you to the PTA for organising the 

building of the upcoming shelter which will be 

erected over the fire-pit in the forest school 

area. All materials have been sourced, and 

the labour for building it is also being 

offered by dads, in order to achieve this. 

This will enable the area to be used in all-

weathers as an outside classroom which the 

children will appreciate.   

 

 

 

World Book Day  

 

This year World Book Day is being held on 

Thursday 1st March 2018. This will be an 

exciting day where everyone can come into 

school dressed up as their favourite 

character.  The children gain so much from 

the experience of dressing up – so get 

planning those costumes.  

 

 

  

Dates for your Diary 

 

8th February - D.I.S.C.O 

W/b 12th February - Half Term 

1st   March - World Book Day  

9th March - Mums Day  

12th March – Skip to be fit  

15th March – Voice In A Million choir 

15th March – PTA Bingo Night  

20th March – Parents Evening 

22nd March – Parents Evening 

29th March – Easter Egg Hunt 

29th March – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  



Valentine’s D.I.S.C.O 

 

8th February 2018  

 

I enclose a payment of £3.00 for the cost 

of the Disco and snack on 8th Feb 18 

 

Child’s 

Name:..................................................................... 

 

 

KS1 Infants disco: 3.20pm – 5pm                             

       Please tick 

 

KS2 Junior disco: 5.15pm – 7pm                             

       please tick 

 

Please deliver payment in a named envelope 

to the PTA postbox.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


